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Status Update and ETA 

It's been a year since this site started receiving comments. I don't see any forward 
motion that is meaningful to actual people living in actual houses with actual fossil fuel 
burning appliances. If the intent is to cut down carbon by helping people convert to 
electric...when will the talk stop and an actual process that people can engage with 
start?  
 
I'm having to make a decision soon about a fossil fuel appliance (gas stove) that I can't 
afford to electrify as it will take some electrical retrofitting. I would be glad to go 
electric...but I can't make a less than $1K purchase into a $4K+ purchase (do to 
electrical retrofitting needed) to do so. Once the unit fails, I'll have to go with another 
gas appliance. I'm sure this is true across California as there isn't any real forward 
motion seen in this.  
 
If the government is really serious about this, then let's see something tangible.  
 
Thanks for your help and work. 


